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400 Second Avenue South 

Minneapolis l. Minnesota 

James F. Bell October 26 , 1953 

Dear 1-lP. Ford: 

Mr . J ames F. Ball is plannin a little 
luncheon for the people 1•Tl o have been 
most active in readying the Bell Room 
at the University of Minnesota 
Library . 

He hopes •ou will be able to j oin h i m 
and the others a t the Minneapoli s 
Club a t 12 : 15 p.m. on October JO. 

Si ncerely yours , 
Q.'~ 

Secre Wy to Nr. Bell 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
2350 Lake of the Isles Blvd.. , \vest 
~inneapolis , Minnesota 



Mr. A lyn K. Ford 
2350 West Lake of the Isles Blvci. 
lUnneapolis, 1UnneGota 
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